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STUDENT RESOURCE SCHEME (SRS) – HOW DOES IT WORK? 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of 2024 Prep Students 

Welcome to Cannonvale State School! We are thrilled to be welcoming your family to our school 
community and cannot wait to begin an exciting education journey with your child. 

Here at Cannonvale State School, our goal is to keep this journey as simple and hassle-free as possible.  
With this in mind, we offer parents the opportunity to participate in our ‘Student Resource Scheme’ 
(SRS).  This system replaces the concept of parents having to purchase a prescribed ‘booklist’. Instead, 
our school is able to purchase all of the students’ stationary & learning resources in bulk and have 
them readily available for your child for the duration of the school year.  Not only is this a convenient 
option for you, but our bulk purchasing power allows us to purchase these resources at a cost-effective 
rate and hence pass the savings onto you.  In exchange for this service, we will charge a set fee for the 
year.     

This fee will not be finalised until late in Term 4 of 2023, however you can expect it to be somewhere 
in the vicinity of $130 - $160.  On the first day of school, your child’s resources will be waiting in their 
classroom. In week 1 of 2024, you will receive a document asking for your consent to participate in 
the SRS along with an invoice for payment.  You are welcome to pay this fee in a lump sum or in 3 
instalments due by the end of week 2 in terms 1, 2 and 3.  Our preferred method of payment is BPOINT 
(you will find BPOINT details on your invoice).  If you choose not to participate in SRS, you need to 
inform our school office and you will be provided with a list of resources that you will need to provide 
for your child. You will also be invoiced for a non-participation fee to cover textbooks and other 
resources unique to our school. 

In addition to the SRS fee, we do kindly ask all parents to provide two boxes of tissues and two reams 
of A4 copy paper.  

The SRS is a wonderful initiative that we are proud to offer in 2024. If you have any questions regarding 
this, please contact our school office on 4946 2333. We look forward to a great year ahead at 
Cannonvale State School with all our incoming Prep students and their families!  

Yours sincerely  

 

                                                                                 
 
Melanie McDonnell       Nicholas Shirley   
Business Manager      Principal       


